
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 20th October 2023 

Our Learning 

This week, we finished our half term’s study of 
Harry Potter by taking part in ‘Hogwarts Day’! 
Please check the Y6 class page on the school web-
site: https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/year-6/ to 
see some photos of our day. The children had the 
opportunity to take part in a magical timetable 
including lessons in Quidditch, Potions and Wiz-
arding Chess.  

Back in the ‘muggle’ world,  the children had the 
opportunity to sit some practice Maths and Eng-
lish SAT papers to prepare for the statutory KS2 
tests in May. 

After half term, we  will begin a unit in Geogra-
phy to develop our knowledge of the world’s 
continents. We will also learn more about dif-
ferent cli-mates and biomes.  

In English, we will begin a unit on biographical 
writing.  

In Maths, we will be starting a unit focussing 
on developing our knowledge of fractions.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
w/c 23.10.23  - Half Term  

31.10.23 Halloween Sweet & Popcorn Sale and Fan-
cy Dress—children to bring in items suitable for the  
Christmas Fair tombola  

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

Children will be set a new homework 
menu after half term. They should 
select and complete one oprion each 
week. The work will be shared in as 
class homework gallery at the end of term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Star of the Week                           
   

Well done to everyone in Year 6 for 
their hard work this half term.  

Have a great holiday! 

 

Word of the Week: conscience 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Creating intruder alarms in our Science lessons! 
We used all of our knowledge of electrical      

circuits to complete this challenge. 


